May 8, 2015

Dear High School Counselor:

The University of Michigan-Dearborn will host two special events in June for high school sophomores and juniors: **Science Exploration Day** on <u>Tuesday</u>, <u>June 23</u>, <u>9 am – 1 pm</u> and **Transitions College Prep Workshop** on <u>Saturday</u>, <u>June 27</u>, <u>10 am – 12:30 pm</u>.

Please help us spread the word about these worthwhile events! Enclosed is a poster with more details and registration information. Please post it in a high-traffic area where students and families will see it.

Also enclosed is a Visit & Explore poster so that your students may be informed about opportunities to visit campus over the Summer, including individual campus tours led by current UM-Dearborn students.

Thank you for your partnership and assistance. Please feel free to contact Andy Ray (313-593-3968 or raray@umich.edu) for more information.

Sincerely,

Debra K. Peffer

Director of Admissions and Orientation

Debrak. Peffer

enclosure

